## Regarding The Measures for The Spread of New CoronaVirus (COVID-19) Infection

From The Perspective of Preventing The Spread of New CoronaVirus Infections, We will Continue to Implement the Following Measures, Placing The Highest Priority on The Safety and Security of our Customers, Employees, and Related Parties.

- Telework as much as Possible, Temperature Measurement of Employees,
   Hand Washing / Gargling, and Internal Hygiene
- In The Office, We Carry out Space Sterilization, and Have Strap-Type-Space-Sterilization with The Sales and Maintenance Staff Who Perform Business in Addition to The Above.
- Please Refrain from Visiting Us if You Have any of The Following Cases,
   Even if You Have an Interview or a Meeting in Urgent.
  - [1] Those Who may Have Deep Contact with The Infected Person
  - [2] People Who Have a Fever of 37.5 °C or Higher (Including The Use of Antipathetic Drugs)
  - [3] People Who Have Cold Symptoms,
    Strong Fatigue or Difficulty in Breathing
    (The Temperature may be Measured When You Visit Us)

The End Time of This Response will be Decided According to The Number of Infected People and The Cases of Infected Cases.

In Addition, We Plan to Consider Changes to The Working Schedule and Additional Measures Depending on The Future Situation.

We Apologize for any Inconvenience, but We Appreciate Your Understanding and Cooperation.